The New York Public Library
Manuscripts and Archives Division

Guide to the

H. L. Mencken letter to E. W. Heffer
1918 April 9
MssCol 23030

Compiled by Kit Fluker, 2015

Summary

Creator: Mencken, H. L. (Henry Louis), 1880-1956

Title: H. L. Mencken letter to E. W. Heffer

Date: 1918 April 9

Size: .1 linear feet (1 folder)

Source: Donated by Frank Collieson, 2012.

Abstract: A short letter from H. L. Mencken to Ernest W. Heffer regarding the book Pistols for Two,
which Mencken published under the pseudonym Owen Hatteras. Mencken also comments briefly on

the ongoing World War and the internment of Maurice L. Ettinghausen.

Preferred citation: H. L. Mencken letter to E. W. Heffer, Manuscripts and Archives Division, The New
York Public Library.
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